
Be it known that

Victoria Bonilla
Has successfully completed all requirements set forth by

Pet Sitters International to hereby be entitled and recognized as a
 

 

  

Awarded January 26, 2018
Renewal requirements must be

met by January 26, 2021
to retain certification status.

                                  
        


